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The article “Opinion: New Tax Law May Hold Surprise For Employers” authored by Bert Brannen

was featured MYAJC.COM. He discusses one of the far-reaching provisions of The Tax Cuts and Jobs

Act (H.R.1) which is the paid leave credit that will directly impact employers and workplace law. 

The new law offers businesses a tax credit if they offer up to 12 weeks of paid family leave to certain

eligible workers. This law is the first federal law affecting private employers that addresses and

encourages paid family leave. 

To read the full article, please visit MYAJC.COM.
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